
Thank you for your comment, Kit Stokes.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is SolarS50681.

Comment Date: July 16, 2008   11:14:36AM  
Solar Energy Development PEIS
Comment ID: SolarS50681

First Name: Kit
Middle Initial: R
Last Name: Stokes
Organization: Sandy Valley Motocross
Address: 304 Windsor Ridge Ave
Address 2: 
Address 3: 
City: Las Vegas
State: NV
Zip: 89183
Country: USA
Email: kit@svmx.com
Privacy Preference: Don't withhold name or address from public record
Attachment: DirtLifeJA.pdf

Comment Submitted:

As a lifelong off-road enthusiast, Motocross Track owner and an Off-Road magazine Editor, I am asking that it is strongly
considered that if OHV areas are closed down due to solar energy panels, That an additional equal sized area is opened up for OHV
use in the Las Vegas area. Las Vegas regional OHV areas are slowly being taken from enthusiasts and this would be a huge loss
for the off-road community. We understand the reasoning behind the land closure and support "green' energy sources, we do
however expect to be provided with alternative areas of equal or greater sizes to support the growing Off-Road enthusiast
populations of the Las Vegas area. I have attached a recent magazine cover of "Vegas Dirtlife" that represents the local Off-Road
community that would be affected by the closure of the areas. I can be reached at 702-218-9884 for any questions and comments.
Please conside this when making decisions. Thank You. See Attachment.




